

Sociology-Anthropology
Laboratory of Anthropology
Moscow, Idaho/83843

Dear Don:

These additional letters were submitted to President Gibb in support of your nomination for the honorary degree, and hence most of the people didn't send a second letter specifically to you when the award was announced. However, they intended that you should have them, and these are copies that you should include in that photocopy set (and I will have another set bound with the original letters).

Merry Christmas!